
Innovate Mound Project Office

38700 Van Dyke, Suite 100 
Sterling Heights, MI 48312

Help Us Innovate 
Mound Road!

Attend Innovate Mound 101 
and Help Us Rebuild Mound 
Road from I-696 to M-59!



The Macomb County Department of Roads 
will completely reconstruct Mound Road from 
I-696 to M-59 beginning in summer of 2021.
Innovate Mound 101 is your opportunity to
learn about the design and construction plans
now taking shape to transform this key roadway
into a user-friendly, state-of-the-art technology
corridor.

Come meet the Innovate Mound 
project team and share your input and 
ideas for improving Mound Road.    

Please Attend!  
Innovate Mound 101
Learn About the Project and Give Us Your Input

With advance notice of seven days, accommodations can be made for persons with disabilities and/or limited English-speaking ability and persons needing auxiliary aids or 
services of interpreters, signers, readers or large print. Please call Nate Ford at 313-230-1014.

When +Where:
Tuesday, Feb. 25, 2020
3:00 - 8:00 p.m.  
Presentations at 
3:30, 5:30 and 7:00 p.m.

UAW Local 228
39209 Mound Rd.  
Sterling Heights, MI 48310

For more information: 
Visit: InnovateMound.org 

    facebook.com/innovatemound     
    twitter.com/@innovatemound

Call: 1-855-Mound 4U (668-6348) 
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